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Jeana Pinci
222 Roxbury Road
Shippensburg, Pennsylvania 17257

Dear Jeana:

Your letter to President Carter about the accident at Three Mile Island has
been referred to the Nuclear Requlatory Commissfon. I regret that this answer
has been delayed. The accident and 1ts consequences have created a substantial
increase in the agency’s workload, which has prevented us from responding to
you as promptly as we would have 1iked.

I am enclosing summaries of two reports for your informatfon: (1) "Population
Dose and Health Impact of the Accident at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Sta-
tion" (NUREG-055C) and (2) “Investigation into the March 28, 1979, Three Mile
Island Accident by the Office of Inspection and Enforcement” (HUREG-0600).

The White House staff will answer your questfons about President Carter.

I am pleased to provide you with this information.

Sincerely,

Harold R, Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures: 1. Summary of NUREG-0558
2. Summary of NUREG-0600
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